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OHANA NAVY COMMUNITIES 

NEWS & STORIES

Be in the loop and stay in the know. Subscribe to our monthly 
newsletter by providing your current email address to your 
resident services office today. 

CHEERS TO 
THE NEW 
YEAR!
Ohana Military Communities welcomes 
you aboard this promising year ahead. 
Here's to a great and prosperous 2020!

President's Message
Happy New Year!

Earl ier  this  month we celebrated  
not  just  the start  of  a  new year  but  
a  new decade.  And the
new decade ushers  in  an exci t ing  
new era for  Hunt  Mil i tary  
Communit ies  (Hunt) .  We look  
forward to  our  partnership with  
you as  we continue to  shape our  
pr ivat ized mil i tary  housing  

unconscious, Nemo crawled on top of the  

program our   to  optimize your  l iv ing experience with us.  On  
December 5,  2019,  Hunt  Mil i tary  Communit ies  part ic ipated  
in the House Armed Services  Subcommittee hearing on  
privat ized mil i tary  housing.  The hearing presented an  
opportunity  for  Hunt  to  discuss  how we are engaging with  
our  elected representat ives,  the Department of  Defense,  our  
mil i tary  partners,  our  peers  in  the
mil i tary  housing industry,  and most  importantly ,  our  
residents,  improving the l iv ing experience for  our  service  
members  and their  famil ies.  We wanted to take a  moment  
and update you on some of  the ini t iat ives  taking place  
designed to better  serve you and your  family.  Hunt  has made  
i t  our  mission to  create and manage premier  mil i tary  
housing communit ies  for  more than 30 years.  We have  
leveraged that  experience in honing our  service to  the nearly  
165,000 residents  who choose to  l ive in our  homes.  We take  
the qual i ty  of  our  housing extremely ser iously,  hold  
ourselves accountable,  and are committed to  continual  
improvement to  of fer  every  resident  high ‐quali ty  homes and  

communit ies.  Hunt  str ives  to  provide the best  possible  
housing and l iv ing experience for  our  mil i tary  famil ies,

consistent  with our  mission:  “Hunt  Mil i tary  
Communit ies  creates  a  l iv ing experience that  
ensures the integri ty  of  our  mil i tary  communit ies  
and the famil ies  who l ive there.”  To that  end,  Hunt  
has reviewed and revised i ts  pol ic ies  and  
procedures to,  among other  things,  ensure c lose  
adherence to  environmental  management plans,  
including mold operat ions and maintenance plans.

Throughout  2019,  Hunt  has act ively  engaged with  
the DoD,  Congress,  and you,  our  residents,  to  
identi fy  areas for  improvement,  develop solut ions,  
and implement reforms to improve the MHPI  
Program. Since inception in 1996,  many things have  

changed,  and Hunt  recognizes that  we too  must 

evolve in order  to  ensure that  we continual ly  

improve.  Over  the past  year,  Hunt  has taken the  
fol lowing steps to  improve our  processes and  
procedures to  address  resident  concerns and improve  
your  l iv ing experience:

• Work Order  Mobile  Applicat ion :  We have launched
the RENTCafé mobile  app for  the real‐ t ime
submission and tracking of  routine work orders  and
to access  select  histor ic  work order  data.  The app
al lows for  more convenient  communicat ion between
on‐si te  Hunt  employees and residents  by

( i ) faci l i tat ing direct  cal ls  or  emails  to  on ‐si te  staf f ;
( i i ) providing community  announcements  at  

s ign ‐ in;
( i i i ) announcing emergencies 

• Surveys :  We have implemented an 
enhanced resident  survey tool  run by a 
third party,  Sat isFacts ,  to  more 
accurately  measure customer 
sat is fact ion at  move‐ in,  move‐out, 
and after  work order  complet ion.  I t  is  a 
user‐ f r iendly  5‐star  survey that  is 
automatical ly  sent  to  the resident  at  the  
conclusion of  each of  these events  to  
ask the resident  about  their  level  of 
sat is fact ion.  The resident  completes  the  
survey,  and the results  go  immediately  
to  the s i te  management  team at  the  
resident ’s  property.  I f  the  response  
yields  a  score of  less  than 3.5  ( in  the  
Sat isFacts  scale,  a  3 is
“Sat is f ied”) ,  the Community  Director  at 
the property  wi l l  contact  that  resident 
the same day to  ascertain where we fel l 
short  of  expectat ions so we can better 
resolve the issue and make 
improvements  going forward.

• Hunt Promise Helpl ine :  This  24/7, 
tol l‐ f ree hotl ine makes i t  easier  for 
residents  to  voice concerns about
issues they feel  have not  been resolved  
at  the property  level  by faci l i tat ing  
direct  contact  between those residents  
and Hunt  Mil i tary  Communit ies  senior  
management.

•



SAVE THE DATE!
Join us at all our upcoming events 
this month! Score some freebies, 
and get connected with your 
community. 

HuntMilitaryCommunities.com

T  H

Feb 10 | Have a Pizza our Heart! | 3PM | Camp Stover 
and Pearl City Peninsula CC

Who doesn't like a slice of cheesy, warm, gooey pizza every 
now and then? How about sharing it with the one you love? 
Good news is that you can do both! Come usher in Valentine 
week with us and get your share before it's all gone!

Feb 25 | Fat Tuesday | 9 AM | Camp Stover and Pearl City 
Peninsula CC

Enjoy Mardi Gras the Hawaiian way--with free malasadas for 
all*! Get these warm, sugary, delicious Portuguese donuts to 
satisfy your sweet cravings just in time to celebrate Malasada 
Day. 

www.ohananavycommunities.com

M A I  N T  E  N A N C E T  I  PS O F T  H E M O N T H

A/C MAINTENANCE
Cleaning out your air conditioner  to prevent potential leaks might 
be easier than you thought. Simply remove the PVC cap from the 
A/C drain line and drop five to six cap fulls of bleach or vinegar 
down the line. This will help clear out any sludge building up in 
the trap that could case your unit to leak. However, if you need 
assistance, are unsure how to proceed correctly, or if you notice 
leakage in your air conditioning unit (regardless of how small), 
please contact our maintenance department at (808) 839- HELP 
(4357) 

TOILET MAINTENANCE
The commodes and other water and sewer apparatus and fixtures 
aren't designed to be used for purposes other than what they were 
meant to handle. Do not allow objects such as diapers, toys, 
hygiene products, and any other foreign objects to be flushed 
down the toilets. When this happens, this may create a clogging 
problem with sewer and plumbing lines. Charges will be incurred 
towards the removal of these items. If a toilet overflows, first turn 
the water off at the valve below the flush tank. Keep a plunger on 
hand for use on simple toilet clogs.  For any questions, again, 
please do not hesitate to call our maintenance department.

• Social  Media Coordinator :  We now have a  dedicated special ist  to  l ia ise
with each Hunt  community  onl ine to  make sure issues are identi f ied and
addressed in a  t imely  manner.  This  ini t iat ive has improved our  abi l i ty  to
monitor  resident  complaints  and concerns made on social  media and
fol low up accordingly.

• We have designed and implemented an enhanced training program for
our  team members  to  ensure they are properly  equipped to provide
residents  with the support  they need every  step of  the way.  This  nat ional
training program ensured that  each community ’s  team of  employees were
trained on our  expectat ion to  del iver  qual i ty  service to  al l  residents.
100% of  current  HMC employees have completed this  program.

• Increased our  maintenance staf f  with addit ional  maintenance
technicians,  and implemented roles  dedicated to  qual i ty  assurance and
control ,  a long with dedicated preventat ive maintenance personnel  where
necessary  at  each of  our  communit ies.

• Launched the Hunt  Heart  Program: This  program is  designed to address
the unique needs of  our  new residents,  spouses of  deployed service
members,  famil ies  of  service members  who have recently  returned from
deployment,  those suffer ing a  family  cr is is ,  and those who may be in
need of  information about  or  access  to  social  services  through mil i tary  or
civi l ian sources.  For  example,  we provide extra  maintenance assistance to
deployed spouses when requested,  such as  removing a  Christmas tree,
mowing a lawn,  or  hanging a  picture.

• Community  Advisory  Board (“CAB”):  Residents  serve as  volunteer
members  of  CABs and meet  with the Hunt  property  leadership on a
monthly  basis  to  discuss  what  they see happening in their  neighborhoods
and offer  Hunt  staf f  suggest ions for  improving processes and service.  In
addit ion,  the CAB wil l  be involved in identi fy ing opportunit ies  to  deploy
the resources and services  of fered by the Hunt  Heart  program.

• Secret  Shopping:  We wil l  be launching an independent  third‐party
“secret  shopping” service in January 2020 to engage with Hunt
employees to  assess  customer service.  Training plans wil l  be based on the
results  obtained.
But we’re  not  done.  We won’t  s top str iv ing for  100% resident  sat is fact ion.  
We encourage each of  you to  reach out  to  your  Community  Director  at  any  
t ime i f  you feel  there is  an issue in your  home that  has not  been resolved.  
By the same token,  we love to  hear  of  any posit ive experiences you have  
with the local  management of f ice  as  wel l .  From al l  of  us  here at  Hunt  
Mil i tary  Communit ies,  Happy New Year  and I  look forward to  what  we can  
accomplish together  in  2020 and beyond.

Sincerely,

John Ehle
President
Hunt  Mil i tary  Communit ies



COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENTS
In line with our goal to better serve you, we are proud to announce the following new 
developments we are offering this year!

RENT CAFE

PREVENTATIVE MAINTENANCE PROGRAM & EXTERIOR POWER WASHING OF HOMES

MAINTENANCE MINGLE 

OMC Safety Connection : Safer Together
At Ohana Military Communities, your safety is our top priority.  In the past month, there have been two unauthorized 
entries into an unsecured vehicle in your neighborhood, and one sighting of suspicious people that was brought to 
our attention. Though this is unfortunate to hear, the good news is that crimes of this nature are considered 
preventable, making it easier to avoid if we stay vigilant. Home protection awareness starts with you. If you see 
something, say something and inform our security patrol team, your neighbors, and your RSO. If we all work together, 
we lessen the danger of being victims of preventable crimes. Let's work hand-in hand in our fight against crime 
because together, we are safer.  

Keeping up with your maintenance requests, being up to 
date with neighborhood announcements, and joining 
community events has just gotten a whole lot easier! We're 
excited to announce that we have joined the Rent Café 
family in order to bring you the convenience of having 
mobile and online technology at the tip of your fingertips. 
Simply download the Rent Café mobile app on your device 
and contact your RSO to get your registration code to start.  
Click on this flyer for more information, or speak with any 
of our resident services representative during our regular 
business hours and we'll be happy to assist you!

Caring for your dwelling and providing you a place you are 
proud to call home is very important to us. Starting  this year,  
we will  be performing both exterior power washing and 
preventative maintenance checks in your home .  The former 
will  include an exterior wash of your walls, windows, garage, 
fencing, patio and lanai; while the latter will include the 
inspection of your air conditioning unit, water heater, OMC-
supplied appliances, dryer vents, electrical and plumbing 
systems, and anything of environmental, health and safety 
concern. Please expect formal correspondence from your RSO 
for your scheduled appointment, and follow all requested 
protocol prior to our visit.

This year, we are also looking forward to continuing to provide 
you with 5-star service! Beginning February ,  we will be 
implementing a new and exciting program called Maintenance 
Mingle. This is a pre-scheduled one-on-one speaking 
opportunity for you to engage with our maintenance managers 
in person and an opportunity to open up a dialogue for any of 
your maintenance questions, concerns, or suggestions. Make 
sure to download the Rent Café app on your mobile device to 
be updated on when the next Maintenance Mingle is 
scheduled for your community. For assistance in getting 
connected with the app, feel free to call or visit your RSO!

https://www.ohananavycommunities.com/sites/ohana_navy_communities/files/html/Rent_Cafe.pdf


INTRODUCING
RESIDENT PORTAL AND MOBILE APP
SIGN UP FOR THE RESIDENT PORTAL

Enjoy 24/7 self-service
account management

Submit & track routine
maintenance requests Opt in to SMS Text 

Communicate with
your on-site team

Check out upcoming 
community events & more!

JOIN TODAY! Register online with email address on �le & 
registration code previously provided. Encounter an issue? 

Contact your Management O�ce. 

Download the 
RENTCafé App* at: 

*Must know property name & zip code; Emergency messages do not require opt in.

WE HAVE A
FREE APP
FOR THAT



Community Service Provider Household Refuse Recycling Bulk Refuse 
Camp Stover OMC Contractor Thursday Every other Monday Every Thursday 

Catlin Park City & County Friday Every other Tuesday *Contact C&C to Schedule
Doris Miller Park City & County Friday Every other Tuesday *Contact C&C to Schedule

Ford Island OMC Contractor Thursday Every other Monday Every Thursday 
Halawa City & County Tuesday Every other Thursday 3rd Wednesday 
Hale Alii OMC Contractor Thursday Every other Monday Every other Monday 

Hale Moku City & County Friday Every other Tuesday *Contact C&C to Schedule
Halsey Terrace City & County Friday Every other Tuesday *Contact C&C to Schedule

Hele Mai OMC Contractor Thursday Every other Monday Every Thursday 
Hokulani City & County Friday Every other Tuesday *Contact C&C to Schedule

Hospital Point OMC Contractor Thursday Every other Monday Every Monday 
Makalapa OMC Contractor Thursday Every other Monday Every Monday 
Maloelap City & County Friday Every other Tuesday *Contact C&C to Schedule

Marine Barracks OMC Contractor Thursday Every other Monday Every Monday 
McGrew Point City & County Tuesday Every other Thursday 3rd Wednesday 

Moanalua Terrace City & County Friday Every other Tuesday *Contact C&C to Schedule
Pearl City Peninsula City & County Tuesday Every other Friday 3rd Wednesday 

Radford Terrace City & County Friday Every other Tuesday *Contact C&C to Schedule

Refuse Collection Schedule

*Contact City & County to schedule bulk pick up by visting www.opala.org or call 808.768.3200*

Household Refuse 

• Please place your trash bin at the curb the night before your scheduled trash pick-up day and
remove them from the  curb side by 6:00 p.m. that day.

• Your household refuse is taken to the City’s waste-to-energy (H-POWER) plant that reduces
the need for landfills as it converts household solid wastes into electric power.

• In addition to normal household waste, the following items may be placed in your container:

o Tin / steel cans. Mechanical separators at the City’s H-POWER plant pull ferrous and
non-ferrous metals from the trash. The metal is cleaned and sold to a metal recycler.

o Paint. Small quantities generated at home can be disposed of with your regular
household rubbish. Latex paints can be hardened in the can, then thrown away. Oil-
based paints must be solidified with an absorbent material,  such as shredded paper,
old rags, or sawdust, then sealed in a plastic bag. An oil change box provides the
same results.

• If you live on a one way street, please place your trash bin on the passenger side of the
street. Do not block the road. All trash must be in trash bins, 5ft apart from each other and be
free of any obstructions.

• If you miss your trash pick up day, please do not leave your trash bin on the curb.



Bulk Trash

Navy Exchange  4725 
Bougainville Drive 

Tuesday & Saturday only 

Reynolds Recycling  850 
Kamehameha Hwy Mon – 

Sat 9am – 5pm 

• A complete list of the City’s recycling centers can be found here

• Paint and motor oil may be disposed of in your normal household trash after they are completely dried with
absorbent materials to prevent spills. Car batteries should be turned in where you bought the new one; also,
most battery dealers will accept batteries for recycling, even if you didn’t by a new one from them. Other
household hazardous wastes may require special handling – Please call the City and County of Honolulu’s
household hazardous waste phone line at 692-5411 and tell them what and how much you have.

Hazardous Waste 

• Please place your bulk refuse at the curbside by 6:00 a.m. on the scheduled pick up day.
• Pick-up of bulk items may take place 3 to 4 business days after the scheduled date as a visual inspection is

conducted of the neighbors on the first day to estimate the amount of items to be picked-up.
• Separate your metal appliances (air-conditioning units, washers, refrigerators, etc.) from your furniture items

(sofas, chairs, bookcase, etc.)
• Cardboard boxes are NOT considered bulk refuse. They must be broken down and placed in the regular trash

bins or taken to a recycling center. Please ask your moving company to remove all packing materials from your
home, as required by their contract.

• If you miss your bulk pick-up day, please do not leave your items on the curb. You will need to either store your
items until the next month’s scheduled collection or dispose of your items at any of the City’s Convenience
Centers. A complete listing of all 10 convenience centers operated by the City & County of Honolulu is at: http://
envhonolulu.org/solid_waste/community_recycling_centers.html

• A fine of $150.00 or more for trash that is improperly disposed of will be charged to the resident. Recycling

• All ‘Ohana Military Communities participate in a recycling program.  Please refer to page one schedule.
• All household trash, whether collected by the City and County or by ‘Ohana Military’s contractors, is taken to the

City H-POWER plant where metals are separated for recycling and other items are burned and converted to
electrical energy. Thus, your normal household wastes are routinely being disposed of in an environmentally
friendly manner.

• Residents who wish to take a more active role in recycling are encouraged to take their recyclables (newspapers,
magazines, cardboard, aluminum cans (don’t crush them,) plastic containers, etc.) to the nearest recycling
centers:

www.ohananavycommunities.com    

For those neighborhoods that are listed as part of the City & County bulk scheduling program, please visit the website at 
www.opala.org  OR call 808.768.3200 to schedule bulk pick up for your home. Instructions on placement date and 
time will be provided by the City.

 ALL OTHERS with schedules listed:

ParisC
Highlight

http://envhonolulu.org/solid_waste/community_recycing_centers.html


CONTACT INFORMATION
C E N T R A L  R E S I D E N T  S E R V I C E S  O F F I C E 
1 0 0  L e h u a  A v e . ,  P e a r l  C i t y ,  H I  9 6 7 8 2  

P h o n e :  ( 8 0 8 )  8 3 9 - 8 6 7 0

E m a i l :  c e n t r a l r s o @ h u n t c o m p a n i e s . c o m

C  O M M U N I T Y  M A N A G E R
C h e l s e a  S h e r r o d

( 8 0  8 )  2 5 3 - 9 4 6 6  

c h e l s  e a .  s h e r r o d @ h u n t c o m p a n i e s . c o m

M A I N T E N A N C E  DI R E C T O R
T  r a v i s  D e l i m a

( 8 0  8 )  8 3 6 - 5 4 0 3

t r a v i s  . d e l i m a @ h u n t c o m p a n i e s . c  o m

M A I N T E N A N C E  AP P O I N T M E N T S
5 0 8 9  N i m i t z  R d . ,  H o n o l u l u ,  H I  9 6 8 1 8

( 8 0  8 )  8 3 9 - 4 3 5 7  ( H E L P )

S E L F  - H E L P  W A R E H O U S E
1 0 0  L e h u a  A v e . , P e a r l  C i t y ,  H I  9 6 7 8 2  

2 8 0 4  K a h a n a  S t . ,  W a h i a w a ,  H I  9 6 7 8 6

www.ohananavycommunities.com.com

S E C U R I T A S  C O U R T E S Y  P A T R O L 
( 8 0  8 )  4 7 9 - 1 8 6 9

M A I  N T E N A N C E  M A N A G E R

J u s t e n  K a w a s a k i

( 8 0  8 )  2 2 7 - 2 1 9 3

j u s t e n . k a w a s a k i @ h u n t c  o m p a n i e s . c  o m

Manager's Message
Aloha Residents of Camp Stover, Hele Mai and Pearl City 
Peninsula! 

We are  already in the second month of the year and off 
to a great start. Just a few reminders-- when walking 
your furry friends around the neighborhood and 
helping them on their bathroom break, please 
remember that all pets are required to be leashed when 
outside of your home and in common or shared areas. 
You are also expected to clean up after them as needed.

We ask that everyone do their part to keep this a great community for all pets and pet 
owners. Please also remember to read our monthly newsletters and bring your family 
to enjoy our community events.  We are always open for suggestions and ideas any of 
our residents want to share. February is the month of love, and on behalf of us 
serving your Pearl City Peninsula, Camp Stover and Hele Mai communities, we thank 
all who have shown your love, support, and kindness as we strive daily in resolving to 
be a better management team by doing better and accomplishing more than we did 
in 2019. We will continue to build a safe and friendly environment for our military 
families to live in. We will be handing out Valentine’s Day treats on Friday, February 
14, so stop by and pick up a sweet treat! We would love to chat with you and are 
always open for suggestions and ideas any of our residents want to share.  On that 
note, I also want to say thank you for being our residents as we have entered into this 
New Year. I have truly enjoyed serving you as your community manager and I am 
here for you and your family. Please remember to log in to Rent Cafe to make 
payments, put in your work orders and keep direct contact with us to know what's 
going on in your neighborhoods. 

Thank you again and have a great year ahead!

Sincerely,

Chelsea Sherrod, Community Manager
Ohana Military Communities
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Community Service Provider Household Refuse Recycling Bulk Refuse 
Camp Stover OMC Contractor Thursday Every other Monday Every Thursday 


Catlin Park City & County Friday Every other Tuesday *Contact C&C to Schedule


Doris Miller Park City & County Friday Every other Tuesday *Contact C&C to Schedule


Ford Island OMC Contractor Thursday Every other Monday Every Thursday 


Halawa City & County Tuesday Every other Thursday 3rd Wednesday 


Hale Alii OMC Contractor Thursday Every other Monday Every other Monday 


Hale Moku City & County Friday Every other Tuesday *Contact C&C to Schedule


Halsey Terrace City & County Friday Every other Tuesday *Contact C&C to Schedule


Hele Mai OMC Contractor Thursday Every other Monday Every Thursday 


Hokulani City & County Friday Every other Tuesday *Contact C&C to Schedule


Hospital Point OMC Contractor Thursday Every other Monday Every Monday 


Makalapa OMC Contractor Thursday Every other Monday Every Monday 


Maloelap City & County Friday Every other Tuesday *Contact C&C to Schedule


Marine Barracks OMC Contractor Thursday Every other Monday Every Monday 


McGrew Point City & County Tuesday Every other Thursday 3rd Wednesday 


Moanalua Terrace City & County Friday Every other Tuesday *Contact C&C to Schedule


Pearl City Peninsula City & County Tuesday Every other Friday 3rd Wednesday 


Radford Terrace City & County Friday Every other Tuesday *Contact C&C to Schedule


Ohana Refuse Schedule


*Contact City & County to schedule bulk pick up by visting www.opala.org or call 808.768.3200*


Household Refuse 
• Please place your trash bin at the curb the night before your scheduled trash pick-up day and


remove them from the  curb side by 6:00 p.m. that day.
• Your household refuse is taken to the City’s waste-to-energy (H-POWER) plant that reduces the


need for landfills as it converts household solid wastes into electric power.
• In addition to normal household waste, the following items may be placed in your container:


- Tin / steel cans. Mechanical separators at the City’s H-POWER plant pull ferrous and non-ferrous
metals from the trash. The metal is cleaned and sold to a metal recycler.


- Paint. Small quantities generated at home can be disposed of with your regular household rubbish.
Latex paints can be hardened in the can, then thrown away. Oil-based paints must be solidified with
an absorbent material,  such as shredded paper, old rags, or sawdust, then sealed in a plastic bag.
An oil change box provides the same results.


• If you live on a one way street, please place your trash bin on the passenger side of the street. Do
not block the road. All trash must be in trash bins, 5ft apart from each other and be free of any
obstructions.


• If you miss your trash pick up day, please do not leave your trash bin on the curb.







Bulk Trash
• For those neighborhoods that are listed as part of the City & County bulk scheduling program,


please  visit the website at www.opala.org  OR call 808.768.3200 to schedule bulk pick up for your
home. Instructions on placement date and time will be provided by the City.


 ALL OTHERS with schedules listed...
• Please place your bulk refuse at the curbside by 6:00 a.m. on the scheduled pick up day.
• Pick-up of bulk items may take place 3 to 4 business days after the scheduled date as a visual inspection


is conducted of the neighbors on the first day to estimate the amount of items to be picked-up.
• Separate your metal appliances (air-conditioning units, washers, refrigerators, etc.) from your furniture


items (sofas, chairs, bookcase, etc.)
• Cardboard boxes are NOT considered bulk refuse. They must be broken down and placed in the


regular trash bins or taken to a recycling center. Please ask your moving company to remove all
packing materials from your home, as required by their contract.


• If you miss your bulk pick-up day, please do not leave your items on the curb. You will need to either
store your items until the next month’s scheduled collection or dispose of your items at any of the City’s
Convenience Centers. A complete listing of all 10 convenience centers operated by the City & County of
Honolulu is at: http://envhonolulu.org/solid_waste/community_recycling_centers.html


• A fine of $150.00 or more for trash that is improperly disposed of will be charged to the resident.


• All ‘Ohana Military Communities participate in a recycling program.  Please refer to page one schedule.
• All household trash, whether collected by the City and County or by ‘Ohana Military’s contractors, is


taken to the City H-POWER plant where metals are separated for recycling and other items are burned
and converted to electrical energy. Thus, your normal household wastes are routinely being disposed
of in an environmentally friendly manner.


• Residents who wish to take a more active role in recycling are encouraged to take their recyclables
(newspapers, magazines, cardboard, aluminum cans (don’t crush them,) plastic containers, etc.) to the
nearest recycling centers:


Navy Exchange  
4725 Bougainville Drive 
Tuesday & Saturday only 


Reynolds Recycling  
850 Kamehameha Hwy 
Mon – Sat 9am – 5pm 


• A complete listing of the City’s recycling centers can be found at: http://envhonolulu.org/
solid_waste/community_recycing_centers.html


• Paint and motor oil may be disposed of in your normal household trash after they are completely
dried with absorbent materials to prevent spills. Car batteries should be turned in where you bought
the new one; also, most battery dealers will accept batteries for recycling, even if you didn’t by a new
one from them. Other household hazardous wastes may require special handling – Please call the
City and County of Honolulu’s household hazardous waste phone line at 692-5411 and tell them
what and how much you have.


Hazardous Waste 


Recycling


www.ohananavycommunities.com    
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